YWCA schedules annual shutdown
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The YWCA in Van Wert has scheduled its annual shutdown for Monday through Aug. 30.

The facility will be closed for cleaning and maintenance. There will be no access to any of the
pool or whirlpool areas during these two weeks.

The YWCA will reopen Sept. 3.

Call the YWCA at 419-238-6639 with further questions.




